
Mr. Chair and members of the Committee: 
 
Due to scheduling issues I may not be able to attend today's hearing in person. So, I am sending this 
testimony in support of SB1512 on behalf of the Professional Land Surveyors of Oregon (PLSO). 
 
PLSO members are professionals registered by the Oregon State Board of Examiners for Engineers and 
Land Surveyors (OSBEELS). Professional Land Surveyors serve as an integral part of teams working on 
seismic rehabilitation projects. We appreciate the intent of SB1512 to clarify statute in this regard.  
 
We encourage the committee to give the bill a "do pass" recommendation and move the bill along to 
Ways & Means.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Darrell Fuller 
Fuller_Darrell@yahoo.com 
971-388-1786 
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